
 

From: Michael Lembeck-Edens <crnp@psualum.com> on 06/10/2008 10:25:05 PM 

Subject: Regulation AA 

Jun 10, 2008
 

Federal Reserve Board Email comments
 

Dear Email comments,
 

Please stop the rape of the American credit card holders. Thanks.
 
.
 

Sincerely,
 

Mr. Michael Lembeck-Edens
 
820 Shamrock Ave
 
State College, PA 16801-6993 


